
 

 

 

26th May 2023 

Nurturing each and all. Guiding, Trusting, Inspiring and Celebrating. 
 

Dear Families, 
 
What a fantastic end to the term we have had! Sports and Health Week has been a resounding success and 
we have all had great fun. We have tried some new sports and activities, learned new skills and participated 
with great enthusiasm. Across the week, we have skipped, maypole danced, tried our hand at archery, 
rounders, dance and parachute games. We will be finishing the term off with Tri-Golf today. We have been 
out and about in the school grounds; digging, weeding and planting. Thank you to those of you who 
supported our push on healthy snacks, Charterville Class have created some fantastic posters, which are 
going up around the school, to remind us about trying to continue with this. 
 
The term has been incredibly busy with trips out to the Natural History Museum for Year 3&4, and a visit to 
the Tudor House for Year 5&6. We have participated in the Year 4 Language Day at Burford Secondary 
School and our Years 5s went for an enrichment day too. Two teams have represented the school in Quad 
Kids as part of Partnership Sport. We celebrated the King’s Coronation and each child received a 
commemorative mug kindly donated by the Parish Council. 
 
Year 6 and Year 2 have undertaken their SATS this term, and we are incredibly proud of them all for their 
positive attitudes and sheer hard work. Year 6 were most certainly helped along the way by the wonderful 
Mrs Hill, who very kindly cooked breakfast for us each morning. Thank you! 
 
 

 

Archery

 

 
 

 

 

The week beginning 1st June is Volunteer Week. We think this is a great time to ask you whether you 
might consider joining our School Association. SKSA is an important part of our school community and 
work really hard to organise events for the school, which ultimately benefit all the children. Their 
fundraising helps us to bring in additional enrichment activities throughout the year, which enhance 
everyone’s learning. We are also looking for parent governors to join our Governing Body. This is an 
important and fulfilling role. The Chair of Governors (Daniel Pullin) will be sending further information out 
shortly. Please consider this role; I am very happy to discuss this with anyone who is interested in it.  
 
We have recently added a Gallery tab to our website (under Our School). Please have a look and enjoy 
a selection of photos from this term. 

 
Have an enjoyable half term and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 6th June. 
 
Best wishes, 

  Catherine Souch 

 

Skipping Workshop 

Parachute Games 

 


